
 

 

14th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Year 1 Trip to Church Farm and New Brighton on 12th July 2024 
 
Year 1 will be going on a trip to Church Farm in Thurstaston on 12th July 2024, followed by 
an afternoon in New Brighton. The trip will be a great chance to enhance and celebrate our 
learning in both Geography and History. The children will get up close with the farm animals 
and enjoy our local seaside town, New Brighton- just as the Victorians would have done! 
 
Trip Details: 
During the day, the children will have a tractor ride around the farm, feed the animals, and 
meet some small pets. After our farm adventures, we will have lunch at the farm before 
heading to New Brighton by bus. 
 
What to Wear and Bring: 
Children should wear their school uniform, with coats and sensible shoes for outdoor 
activities, should the weather be warm please provide a sun hat and apply sun cream before 
coming to school. Lunch will be provided by school for all children.  
 
Cost of the Trip: 
The cost per child for the trip is £15. This includes entry to the farm, all activities and the 
transport to both destinations. Please make payment via ParentPay no later than Tuesday 
9th July 2024. 
 
There will be some adult places available on the trip if you wish to support the year group. 
Please let the teachers know if you would be interested. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Schultz and Miss Welsh. 
Year 1 Class Teacher 


